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“Everything we can be, with Christ in our hearts.” 

Have a fabulous half term! 
Here we are again; the end of another milestone. We have had another 
great half term, topped off this morning by a wonderful assembly on 
the Tudors from our multi-talented class 5! We’ve had a few standout 
‘Henrys’ in the last couple of years, but today’s was surely up there 
with the best! Our children’s thirst for knowledge remains incredible; 
their interest in their topics is infectious, and it was great to see so 
many parents and friends this morning, faces beaming at the 
achievements of their children. With each new half term, a new topic is 
tackled – onwards and upwards but first…enjoy the break with family 
and friends and we’ll see you on 25th! God bless. 

Goodbye (and welcome 
back)! 
This week we say goodbye and 
thank you to Mr Phillips, who has 
been completing his placement in 
Year 2 – the children are sure 
going to miss you! We welcome 
back Ms. Swan and look forward 
to seeing her again after half term! 

Welcome to Rosie! 
Huge congratulations to Mr 
and Mrs Holden on the birth 
of Rosie, born on Tuesday of 
this week! Mother and baby 
are doing well and I am sure 
that we’ll see Rosie and Mrs 
Holden before too long! 



Reminders and Notices 
• Please note there are NO after school sports clubs the first 

week back after half term.  This is due to Parent/Teacher 
consultations being held after school. However, there will be after 
school booster classes for Maths and Reading and there will be a 
choir session. 

• There is NO Grassroots after school care on Monday 25th 
February 2019.  West Green Primary School is closed for a teacher 
training day. 

• School Money Hints - Please note that payments for dinner 
money and breakfast club can be made in advance using the 
'dinners or clubs' tab once you get onto payments page. It is 
possible to over type the default amount.  Please use the 
guidelines on the school website under the 'Parents' tab to help. 

• Parent Consultations: there are still some parents who have not 
signed up for a consultation. Please ensure that you have before 
the days in question. 

 

Dates 
 

Key Dates: 

• Feb 18th to Feb 22nd – Half Term 

• Feb 26th – Parent / Teacher Consultations 

• Feb 28th - Parent / Teacher Consultations 

• Mar 1st – Class 1 Assembly 

• Mar 5th – Daniel Morden (Storyteller) Visit 

• Mar 6th –  Ash Wednesday Service @ SJV 

• Mar 7th – World Book Day 

• Mar 15th Class 3 Assembly 

• Mar 29th – Class 4 Assembly 

• Apr 5th – Last day of term (1:15pm finish) 



The SJV Daily News 

When in Rome 
Veni, vidi, vici  
We came, we  saw, we conquered (for all you Latin fans out there). Year 4 
dedicated a whole day to all things Roman, dressing up for the part, but 
learning all about what life was like for the average ancient Roman and 
Roman soldiers. These event days are a brilliant way to bring learning to 
life, to give it a focus and to enable the children to spend some quality, 
joined-up time, exploring history! They even tried some Roman 
delicacies in the end-of-the-day Roman Feast!  
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Year 4 ‘Do as the Romans do’ 







 

Valentine’s Cake Sale 
A very sugary end lovey-dovey end to the week 
was ensured by our hard-working Friends’ 
Association. They put on their annual Valentine’s 
Day cake sale, complete with photo booth and the 
usual array of delicious home-baked goodies, and 
it was enjoyed by all as usual. Some lovely photos 
this year of a very special community spending 
some time together! Oh…and they raised £292 for 
the school coffers too! 





 

A very different take on History… 
Hot on the heels of meeting ‘the man himself’, year 5 presented their 
Tudor topic in this week’s assembly Henry was brilliantly and 
imaginatively brought to life (the facts were in place!) using a 
multimedia extravaganza to support the brilliant performances. Huge 
well done to Ms. Burry and the team, and to the children for showing 
of their love of learning so well. 
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